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Monthly Newsletter

 
March 2025

Greetings from the City of Laguna Hills!

It is a brand new month and another edition of The Roundup is here! Did you know
that it is OC Restaurant Week? Check out the four Laguna Hills restaurants that are
participating! Let’s dive into everything we’ve been up to and what’s coming next!
 
Warm regards,
Jarad Hildenbrand
City Manager

 

Save the Date:
March 11: City Council/Planning Agency Meeting (Council Chamber -
24035 El Toro Rd, 6pm)
March 19: Traffic Commission Meeting (Council Chamber - 24035 El Toro
Rd, 6pm)
March 25: City Council/Planning Agency Meeting (Council Chamber -
24035 El Toro Rd, 6pm)

 

https://ocrestaurantweek.com/restaurants?blogcategory=Laguna+Hills
https://lagunahillsca.portal.civicclerk.com/event/732/overview
https://lagunahillsca.portal.civicclerk.com/event/758/overview
https://lagunahillsca.portal.civicclerk.com/event/745/overview
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=00d8d7db-b25d-4c4c-b265-e1d29e3b4232


 



Did you know that the Laguna Hills Police Services has a regular
newsletter? Click here to view it in entirety!

 

We want to hear from you!
Please help us plan our summer Movies in the Park series by taking our
survey here!

 

https://www.lagunahillsca.gov/DocumentCenter/View/8967/March-2025-Newsletter
https://forms.gle/EHRHUjat1M3YN6p29


 

Solid Waste and Recycling
On June 25, 2024, the City Council
awarded a new solid waste and recycling
contract to CR&R following a competitive
bidding process. Starting July 1, 2025,
CR&R will begin providing enhanced
services, inc ​luding new collection vehicles
and containers. To prepare, all residents
will receive new trash, recycling, and
organics containers beginning in February



2025, with the full exchange completed by
April 2025. Container swaps will occur on
your regular service day. For specific dates
and details on when your neighborhood
will receive new containers or for more
information about services, visit the City’s
Trash & Recycling Services page here. As
required by California Senate Bill 1383 and
City regulations, all residents must
participate in the three-container waste
collection system.

 

Ongoing Public Works
Capital Improvement
Projects
The following project has been awarded
by City Council:

CIP 104/109 – Paseo de Valencia and La
Paz Road Pavement Rehabilitation
Project Scope of Work: Removal of
deficient asphalt concrete pavement
followed by construction of fiber
reinforced asphalt hot mix overlay on
Paseo de Valencia between Alicia
Parkway and El Toro Road, and on La
Paz Road between Alameda Avenue and
West City Limits/SR-73. Also, curb ramp
replacements throughout the limits of
work and on Alicia Parkway between
Paseo de Valencia and Moulton Parkway.
This project also includes levelling La Paz
Road at the horse crossing tunnel between Alameda Avenue and Moulton
Parkway.
Estimated construction dates: January – March 2025

Please call the project hotline at 949-707-2654 for further details.

https://lagunahillsca.gov/586/Cart-Exchange-Delivery-Date


 
 
 

The Roundup

Please forward this email to anyone who
may be interested in City of Laguna Hills
updates!

Be sure to follow us on Instagram and
Facebook for regular updates.

Visit our
Website

 
  

City of Laguna Hills | 24035 El Toro Road, Laguna Hills, CA 92653

 

City of Laguna Hills | 24035 El Toro Rd | Laguna Hills, CA 92653 US
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http://lagunahillsca.gov
https://www.facebook.com/cityoflagunahills/
http://instagram.com/cityoflagunahills
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
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